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January 24, 2005 
 
PCN number: 0405      
 
PCN change level:  Minor 
 
Subject:  Marking Change for Automotive Temperature Devices 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
This notice is to inform you that Actel is making a minor change to the marking 
on its automotive devices.  Currently the mark for automotive devices, 
designated by an “A”, is located on the third line of the device.  This mark is right 
after the package information.  Effective immediately Actel may ship product 
either marked as described above, or with the automotive “A” mark, located in 
the top right hand corner of the package. 
 
 
If there are any questions please contact Actel’s technical support hotline at 
tech@actel.com. 
 
Regards, 
Actel 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 






